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Newsletter 

May 3, 2024 

Mission Statement: To inspire excellence and personal growth grounded in Catholic principles and tradition 

To the most important adults in the lives of our students, 

May greetings to you. May is a very special month in the Catholic calendar as 

it marks the month of Mary. This is a time when we should take time to 

think about Mary and reflect on how she is the Mother of Jesus and Mother 

to us all. During this month we should take time out from our day to reflect 

and pray to Mary, especially when we are all living through new and 

uncertain times. Take a look at the various ways you can have Mary 

intercede for you and your family.  

Teacher Appreciation Week is being celebrated 5/5-10. Thank you for 

supporting us with your kindness and love so that we can be here for your 

children every day.  

Please note that the last day of school is a full day. A Last Day Volunteer Sign 

Up is live to donate snacks, but more importantly, to volunteer (even for an 

hour) for our activities. WE NEED YOU! (Or someone else who has their 

background check complete.) 

Our planning for next year is constant already.  Please share your positive 

news with others so that we can increase our enrollment.  More specific 

information will come in the July Family Mailing. 

As we are whisked through the end of the year, please help your child be 

organized and ready to meet goals.  We are all scurrying around to get in 

those final units and activities before the end of the school year.  We are 

seeing quite a bit of missing assignments lately. 

Please address the importance of completing their 

work with your child.  

Peace to you, 

Mrs. Fochs 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EABAE28A4FD0-49395495-may31
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EABAE28A4FD0-49395495-may31
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Thank you for all of your support. We 

look forward to your active 

participation in the next school year.   

Royal Parents 

SCRIP Hours  

Mon: 9am-12pm  

Tues: 9am-1pm 

Thurs: 11am-6pm 

Fri. 9am-1pm 

Million and Beyond! 

Amelia  Logan ** Aaron  

Kiptyn** Joseph   Lizzy M. 

George** Stella   Aria 

Rogan  Elliot   Mila 

Miles  Violet  Rhetta 

Addy  Reese  Lizzy G. 

Zephyra Oliver  Jayden 

**denotes 2,000,0000  

Are You in Need of Prayer? 

Complete and return to the school office: 

 

 

 

Please pray for: 
Mike Stratton Jenny McKittrick 

Loeser Family John Sweeney Jr. 

Our Students and staff 

Make Screen Time Safe and Positive 
A copy of a Family Tech Planner has been attached to the email Friday Folder and 
also put in the Friday Folder. Use these planners to inspire conversations about tech 
use as a family. 

Entertainment and tech have the potential to spark meaningful conversations. And 
tech planners are a great way for kids to have a shared understanding of how your 
family makes the most out of entertainment and tech time. 

Congratulations, George on your 2,000,000 words read! 

Evan placed in 

the Run the 

Rapids on 4/27. 

Congratulations! 

The fruit display at lunch 

was so colorful! Thank  
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May Day, May 1 The 3rd grade 

made May baskets 

for our neighbors. 

They took a 

neighborhood 

walk and 

delivered them all.  

4th Safety Patrol Training 

It’s time for our 4th grade to start 

training as 5th grade and take on 

more advanced roles in our school. 

Thank you for stepping up  4th grade!! 

4th Gr. Safety Patrol 

3rd Gr. Reading 

Goals...check! 
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Spring Concert 2024 in the Books! 


